
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING AMENDMENTS TO THE 
PCMC ADMINISTRATIVE CODE TITLE 2 
AND TITLE 15 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on January 23, 2025 at 
5:30 P.M., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the regularly scheduled City 
Council Meeting, 35 E. 100 N, Parowan, Utah, to hear comments regarding 
proposed amendments to the Parowan City Municipal Administrative Code in 
Titles 2 and 15.  Copies of the proposed amendments will be available at the City 
Office and may be found on the Parowan City website Parowan.org.  For further 
information please call the City Office, 435-477-3331. 

The public is invited to attend this hearing and offer comments to the City 
Council. Written comments may also be submitted to Callie Bassett, Parowan City 
Recorder, at the above address, or e-mailed to callie@parowan.gov. 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Callie Bassett, CMC 
Parowan City Recorder 
 
Posted: 1/13/2025 on the Utah Public Notice Website, the Parowan City website, 

and at the Parowan City Offices. 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING  
The above signed, duly appointed City Recorder, does hereby certify that the above notice was 
posted this 13th of January 2025.  A copy of the foregoing notice was emailed to The Spectrum, 
posted at the Parowan City Hall, posted on the Parowan City website at www.parowan.org, and 
posted on the Utah Public Notice website at http://pmn.utah.gov.   

 
NOTICE:  In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 
accommodations or assistance during this meeting shall Callie Bassett, City Recorder, at 435-
477-3331 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. 

http://www.parowan.org/
http://pmn.utah.gov/

